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Ariana Costa

From: susan turbridy <sturbridy23@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 1:36 PM
To: House Municipal Government and Housing Committee
Subject: Support for bills 5957, 5689 and 5690

 
I reside in Smithfield where the building of over 700 condo units, all with LMI provisions, 
is consuming the untouched rural landscape of this town. These changes would halt the 
fast paced process occurring to procure land and build housing simply to receive the 
financial gain from erecting condos quickly and so close to one another you can shake 
hands through the kitchen window! 
 
Please support this legislation, reconsider with solid input from the towns and cities, what 
are the best, sustainable options for affording housing for all people, not to the exclusion 
of existing residents who lose what they purchased their homes for...a quiet rural 
landscape with appreciation and protection for the natural neighborhoods they chose to 
live in. 
 
 
Susan M. Turbridy  
401-263-5004 
5a Fairway Drive 
Smithfield RI 92917 
 
 
 
 


